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 HRSA HIV CLINICIAN WORKFORCE STUDY
The HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB) within the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) in the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) is sponsoring the HIV Clinician Workforce Study.
The study will provide HRSA and other federal and state agencies with national and regional estimates of the number of primary care clinicians providing medical care to people living with HIV or AIDS in the United States, as well as projections of the magnitude of the shortage or surplus of HIV-related primary care clinicians through 2015. 
HRSA’s contractor, Mathematica Policy Research, will be conducting surveys of a randomly-drawn, nationally representative sample of approximately 5,000 clinicians and 500 clinics. The survey will gather data on the numerical strength, distribution, and characteristics peculiar to the current HIV clinician workforce nationwide.
Data from the clinician survey, available via web or mail, will be used to forecast the future supply of HIV clinicians. The survey will ask for information such as clinician’s age, gender, health care profession, medical specialty, number of hours spent in direct patient care, size of HIV caseload, plans to increase or decrease the number of hours spent in direct patient care, retirement plans, and perceptions about the effectiveness of various strategies for increasing the future capacity of the HIV workforce.
Data from the practice survey, available via mail, will be used to estimate the impact of organizational characteristics on clinician productivity. The survey will ask for information such as workforce capacity include type and size of practice, practice specialty, practice affiliation, number and composition of FTE staff, type of staffing model and patient management strategies used, meaningful use of electronic medical record systems, appointment scheduling practices and policies, and number and acuity of patients. to 
Legislative authorization for this study comes from Title XXVI of the Public Health Service Act as amended by the Ryan White HIV/AIDS Treatment Extension Act 2009 (Public Law 111-87). 
If you receive an invitation to participate in the HIV Workforce Study, please do so!! The information you provide is critical to HRSA’s understanding of the supply of and demand for HIV care providers now and in the future!
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HRSA HIV CLINICIAN WORKFORCE STUDY
The HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB) within the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) in the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) is sponsoring the HIV Clinician Workforce Study. The study will provide HRSA and other federal and state agencies with national and regional estimates of the number of primary care clinicians providing medical care to people living with HIV or AIDS in the United States, as well as projections of the magnitude of the shortage or surplus of HIV-related primary care clinicians through 2015.
Our contractor, Mathematica Policy Research, will be conducting the survey in spring 2012. If you are among the 5,000 clinicians or 500 practices randomly selected to participate in the study, please do so! The information you provide is critical to HRSA’s understanding of the supply of and demand for HIV care providers now and in the future!
